
Molly Roth
VIOLIN INSTRUCTOR 

Ever since she was in elementary school, Molly has had a passion for music and the 
violin. She started taking violin lessons in 2019 and has been dedicated to playing the 
instrument in the subsequent six years under teachers such as Scott Garrett and Peter 
de Vries. She is currently studying violin at Queens University of Charlotte and has 
been a violinist in the university’s chamber orchestra. 


Molly’s future plans include a bachelor’s degree in creative writing with hopes of a 
career as an author or publisher. In her free time, however, she loves playing movie or 
video game soundtracks on her violin and serenading friends and family with their 
favorite songs. 


Through various childcare and summer camp programs such as Charlotte Latin 
Summer Camps, Molly has been working with and instructing children for over nine 
years. She looks forward to using her experience with children to teach beginner to 
intermediate level violinists.


Molly will be teaching on Tuesday’s and Thursdays at Music Quarters.
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